
 

The Assembly Committee for the Economy 
wants to hear your views 

 
Assembly Committees examine Bills before 
they become law. The Committee would like to hear  
your views on the Employment (Zero Hours Workers and Banded Weekly Working Hours) Bill. 
If you have any comments on the detail of the Bill  
please go to http://nia1.me/4mc before 4th March 2022. 
Any queries can be directed to committee.economy@niassembly.gov.uk.    
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